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Dear Parent/Carer,
Bankhead Primary School learning during the Period of Lockdown- January 2021
We hope that you and your family had a safe and happy Christmas and that all your family members are safe and well.
During this period of lockdown our focus is to ensure that high quality teaching and learning continues for our pupils. While we are setting up ipads for over half of our families, teachers have prepared paper copies of appropriate work which can be collected on Friday 8th or Monday 11th January at the following times.
P1 10.00- 10.30am, P2 10.30-11.00, P3 11.00-11.30, P4 11.30-12.00, P5 12.00-12.30pm, P6 12.30pm-1pm P7 1.30pm-2pm.
We are doing this as swiftly as possible to ensure all teaching and learning can take place on Goggle Classrooms for all pupils. Glasgow Clyde College have offered to provide workshops for parents who wish to learn how to support their child on Goggle Classrooms or who would like to up-date their own IT skills. You will receive a text message about applying for an on-line bespoke course and if you are interested please reply by 3pm on Monday 11th January.
Your child’s class teacher will re-connect with their children on Goggle Classrooms every day from the 11th January and will be available on Goggle Classrooms from 9am-10am and 2pm-3pm to answer any questions. Your child’s teacher might notify you if they need to change the time due to their own family circumstances e.g. not being available between 2pm-3pm as they are collecting their child from nursery.
As we begin the process of Home Learning our focus will be to ensure that high quality teaching and learning continues for our pupils and as parents, carers and family members can help by:

· Promoting a healthy balance between home learning and family time.

· Providing encouragement and appropriate support without doing the home learning for their child. Helping to motivate them and coach them in time management and self-organisation skills when needed. Encouraging positive self-talk and staying connected with others.

· Stopping their child from continuing to engage in home learning for extended periods of time, even if it is not complete. This is to support wellbeing, rest periods, family and social time. Encouraging home learning to be undertaken where possible in the typical hours of a school day but appreciating there may need to be some flexibility, especially where resources are shared as a family.

· Let the school know if your child is reluctant to engage or if you need additional resources.
We will keep in regular contact with you and please contact the school if you have any queries or concerns.
Yours sincerely

Celine McKinlay

Head Teacher 

